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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE DATE: 2015 July 27
Attention: Chair & Members

FROM: DEPUTY CITY CLERK FILE: 49500-20
Reference: Rez Ref# 14-10

SUBJECT: PEDESTRIAN AND AUTOMOBILE SAFETY IN LANEWAY BEHIND
ALBERT STREET

At the Public Hearing held on 2015 July 21 regarding a rezoning application for property located
at 4221 and 4227 Hastings Street, Gina D’ Angelo and Byrn Williams, 110-4238 Albert Street,
Burnaby requested that a shade assessment be conducted to determine sun light loss to the
courtyard and townhouse units. Ms. D’Angelo and Mr. Williams also requested a traffic impact
assessment on the back alley way to minimize/mitigate pedestrian and vehicle safety hazards.

Arising from discussion, Council adopted the following motion:

1. THAT the matter of pedestrian and automobile safety in the laneway behind Albert Street
be REFERRED to the Traffic Safety Committee.

K. O’Connell
Deputy City Clerk
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